
 

 

PEI Ltd.  3 Hasadnaot Herzliya Israel, P.O.B 2121, Zip Code 4612002 

 
Pei.co.il 9528-972 169 talmor@pei.co.il 

May 3, 2022 
Ref.: 283700 

To: All Tender Participants  

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 

 
Re: Public Tender No. PD21001450 (the “Tender”) –Clarification #2 

The Company has received request  for clarification regarding the Tender, in accordance with 
Section 5.1 thereof, provided below (the “Question”). Next to the Question is the Company’s 
answer, which shall be considered by the Company as authoritative. 

 

 Question  Answer  

1 Can you provide additional data about the IFR. 
To quote the Floating Suction with rails, we need 
to know how the pontoons are located etc. 
 

Please see attached relevant 
drawing   

 

In addition, The Company has decided to extend the Submission Deadline to May 11, 2022 
(the “Extended Deadline”). 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in the Tender; we look forward to receiving your bids. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Talmor Sela 

Procurement and Engagements Department 


